
Circular
 
Subject -Industry Consultation regarding on-boarding a new System
Integrator.
 
It is to inform that an industry consultation is scheduled on 25-10-
2024 at 11.00 am at VC Room, 2nd Floor, Dak Bhawan, New Delhi-
110001 regarding draft RFP for on-boarding of System Integrator for
IT Modernisation Project 2.0. Interested parties may send a mail to
pmu@indiapost.gov.in by 24-10-2024 3.00 pm along with the
details of the person who will be joining physically or through VC.
 
VC link for those joining online will be shared by return mail.  
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